
Hello Year 1,  

 

  You have nearly made it all the way to the end of Year 1! When you 

return at the end of summer, you will be the oldest children in KS1. 

 We have a final Home Learning Plan coming your way next week and then your 

Summer Holiday begins. I have tried to include a few fun and different 

activities for you to complete, as we would normally be getting a little more 

creative in our learning as the year draws to a close. 

Another exciting event we have planned for next week is an end of year ‘Class 

Catch Up’ and all of Year 1 are invited!! Our catch up will be on Thursday 16th 

July 10-11am, weather permitting. Our get together will be on the school field 

(so we can socially distance) which will give us a chance to chat and maybe play a 

few games together before the end of the year. If you want to, you can bring a 

disposable drink and snack to have as we meet together and natter. (All the 

packaging will be disposed of once consumed) 

After our ‘Catch Up’ we will be sending you home with your reports so that your 

parents can see all the wonderful things you achieved in school before lockdown.  

We are going to make a ‘Lockdown Memory Montage’ on the school website. If 

you have any pictures you would like to be included, please bring them in on 

Thursday or send them into me at a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk . Thank you to 

those who have already sent in photos; if you do not want them to be included in 

the montage please let me know. 

I hope you have had a fantastic couple of weeks. We went to a park on 

Wednesday for the first time since March! It felt like such a treat to be able 

to play on all the equipment again.  

We also had a fantastic trip to Scorton Picnic Site. We had a lovely walk and 

then Sophia enjoyed playing in the river for a very long time! 

I hope you are all keeping well. I look forward to seeing as many of you as 

possible next week. 

 

With love from 

Mrs Lucarelli 
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